
 
From: Ehnient@aol.com [mailto:Ehnient@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:58 PM 
To: jsettelmeyer@sen.state.nv.us 
Cc: Jonathan G Price 
Subject: Budget Cuts affecting NBMG 
  
From: Ehnient@aol.com [mailto:Ehnient@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:54 PM 
To: mmcginness@sen.state.nv.us 
Cc: Jonathan G Price 
Subject: NBMG budget cuts 
  
From: Ehnient@aol.com [mailto:Ehnient@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:57 PM 
To: vwiener@sen.state.nv.us 
Cc: Jonathan G Price 
Subject: NBMG budget cuts 
 
Budget cuts affecting the Nevada Bureau of Mines and Geology (NBMG) will actually 
reduce income to the State of Nevada.   
  
Revenue to the state from gold, silver geothermal, oil, lithium......(and the list goes on) 
exploration and production will fall if the technical resources made available by the 
NBMG are curtailed. 
  
If the state is looking to generate more money, they should consider expanding the 
services of the NBMG instead of cutting back its budget. 
  
  
Wm. J. Ehni 
Geologist 
Ehni Enterprises Inc. 
PO Box 4228 
Carson City, Nevada 89702 
775-883-1107 
cell 775-843-2030 
 
  




